IFS

CDIFS/T1/2015008

25th March 2015

To:

All Office Tenants of

Tower 1, CDIFS

Dear Tenants,

Energy Conservation- Suspension of Hot Water Supply

Tower 1 – CDIFS

To conserve the energy and protect the global environment, we would like to advise that hot water supply to toilets and pantries of the captioned building is going to be suspended as of 7th April 2015 (Tuesday). However, hot water supply to the shower facility at the executive toilet will be kept as usual for your own comfort.

Should you have any queries in this regard or require any assistance, please call our office at 028-6939 9738 or 24-hour Helpline at 028-6939 6939. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Yours faithfully,
For and on behalf of
Chengdu Harriman Property Management Ltd.

Joanne Ding

Tenant Services Manager